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Wilson Elementary School 
 

 

Welcome to the new school year! 

  
I hope everyone had an enjoyable summer spending time with family and friends. I look forward to seeing all 

our Wildcats return on MONDAY, August 12th.  It is very important that all our Wildcats attend school every day. 
Please be aware and share with other families that school begins on a MONDAY this year.  

   
This year, “Gold Medal Mindset” is timely and intentional toward showing our students their talents and 
achievement can be developed. Last year our students explored ways to ensure their mindset opened them up 
to increase student achievement. They exceeded the goal!!!  We are proud to share our proficiency and gains 
points increased and we earned a school grade rating of “B.”  We are proud of this and are ready to go for the 
gold this year! You can help us by making sure your child is at school every day if  possible.  
  
Parents will be permitted to walk students to their classrooms during the first three days of school. We ask that 
parents who choose to do this give a quick goodbye at the classroom door so teachers can begin helping 
students learn their morning routines. At 7:40AM our learning day begins, and all visitors will need to exit the 
campus. After the first day, students will practice independence and walk to their classrooms independently. 
We have many school staff on duty in the hallways to ensure students arrive to their classroom safely. All visitors 

on the first three days will need a visitor sticker prior to the start of school in order to be on the school campus. 
After 7:40AM on any day, visitors must enter through the main office with their photo ID to receive their visitor 
sticker.  
  
If you haven’t already, please connect with us on Facebook @WWildcatPTA. We also send a monthly Smore 
(electronic newsletter) through our automated phone system. Be sure your phone number is current with us, 
so you receive the monthly communication. Our school marquee has been updated and current information for 
the school is also made available there.   
  
Enjoy the rest of the summer (stay cool and hydrated) and we will see you soon. 
 

With Wildcat Pride, 
 

Kayla Forcucci 
Principal 
 

 

 

School Board 
Karen Perez, Chair 
Jessica Vaughn, Vice Chair 

Nadia T. Combs 
Lynn L. Gray 
Stacy A. Hahn, Ph.D. 
Patricia “Patti” Rendon 

Henry “Shake” Washington 

Superintendent 
Van Ayres 

 

Chief of Schools 
Rick Grayes, Ed.D. 

 
Region Superintendent 

Jaime Gerding 
 

Principal 
Kayla Forcucci 

 
Assistant Principal 

Lisa Monette 


